HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 21, 2008
Members present:  

Anita Fisher-teacher, Tara Martin-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:

Carlena Sheeran, Director of Early Childhood- Mrs. Sheeran shared that she will serve as the Central Office liaison and work with Mrs. Handel to do walkthroughs and be a supportive contact from Central Office.  She also will try to attend some SBDM meeting, Thoughtful Ed. team meetings, and other school events.

Julie Thompson-teacher, Felicia Harry-Title I Instructor/Counselor

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Thomas-1st, Bone -2nd)

Minutes from the Special July SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Thomas-1st, Bone-2nd)

Mrs. Handel submitted the SBDM Council Annual Report for the 2007-2008 school year.  Committee approved report as presented.  (Thomas-1st , Martin-2nd)

Title I budget was presented.  Committee approved the budget as presented.  (Thomas-1st, Martin-2nd)

ESS budget is being finalized and will be presented in September.

Committee members completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation regarding SBDM laws and meeting regulations.  Mrs. Handel read over the statement of ethics and members signed.

Members assembled binders for the upcoming term.  Mrs. Handel helped orient members to the organization of the binder.  

Ms. Julie Thompson, certified teacher advisory council representative for Howevalley asked to address the council.  She wanted to let the council know that she would be attending the teacher advisory council meetings and any concerns or questions the council or other teacher have, she would be more than happy to bring up at the meetings.

Mrs. Handel presented a copy of the CSIP checklist that the teachers would be responsible for keeping to track their activities and completion of CSIP requirements.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.

Members asked for the following items to be added to the September agenda:  review and amend bylaws as needed, with special attention given to committee makeup and discussion of the school standards for dress.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m.  

